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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 11:05 AM
To: 'cdrury91@yahoo.com'
Subject: your comments in case number 2014-372 - LG&E rates

Dear Ms. Drury : 
 
Your comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the 
Commission’s consideration. 
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014‐00372. It would be helpful if you would please refer to 
it in any further correspondence. 
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/efs/efs_search.aspx?case=2014‐
00372 . 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter. 
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502‐782‐2564 (direct) or 502‐564‐3940 (switchboard) 
502‐330‐5981 (cell) 
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov 

 

From: Carol Drury [mailto:cdrury91@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 07, 2014 5:45 PM 
To: PSC - Electronic Filings Mailbox 
Subject: Re: KY PSC Utility Inquiry 
 
My concern is that my income and a lot of other citizens do not have the income to pay for a raise for 
LG&E 
I have not called my utility co there's no use in that and I did not get a message from you. 
 
 

On Sunday, December 7, 2014 2:22 PM, "pscfilings@ky.gov" <pscfilings@ky.gov> wrote: 
 

Below is the result of your feedback form.  It was submitted by (cdrury91@yahoo.com) on Sunday, 
December 07, 2014 at 2:22 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name:  Willie Drury 
Address:  3403 Eva Road 
City:  Louisville 
State:  KY 
Zip Code:  40216 
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Phone number where you can be reached:  (502) 448-5305 
Home phone:  (502) 448-5305 
Utility Name:  Willie Drury 
State the nature of your concern:  My concern is that my income is not enough to keep paying for 
LG&E to raise their rates.  I am on social security which is $740.00 a month I have other bills which 
have to be paid also such as my house payment, LG&E, water, MSD, medicine, insurance, home 
phone, after all this is paid  I am lucky if I have $50.00 left to buy other things needed.  I am not just 
one person in this shape there are thousands of people who aren't making as much as I am from 
social security and I sure can not go to social security and ask them for a raise so I can pay for any 
repairs that may be needed. LG&E has gotten so many raise's now and the more you give them the 
more they want.  I strongly disagree with any raise that LG&E is asking for they make million's of 
dollars if they didn't they would not be in business what we need is for another electric and gas 
company to come into Louisville, KY to give this LG&E competition and the commission needs to 
learn to say no to companies that are asking for raises.  Thank you 
Ms Drury 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem:  No 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This is a Copy of the email sent to KY Public Service Commission Consumer Services Division.  This 
email is automatically generated please do not reply to this email address. 


